
 
 

Attn:  Manager P&S Dept./Traders/Cashier/Manager Reorganization/Manager Dividends 
UNIFORM PRACTICE ADVISORY  (UPC #  055-2002) April 26, 2002               
WHEN, AS AND IF ISSUED SETTLEMENT DATES                                                          
 
ISSUE SETTLEMENT DATE 

Video City Inc. New (OTC:VDCYV) 
    - Common Stock  

 
Thursday, May 2, 2002 

 
 
 Contour Energy Co. -  14% Senior Secured Notes due April 15, 2003                                                          
 
 The above company has announced that its April 15, 2002 interest payment was not made 
as scheduled.  Pursuant to the provisions of the indenture, a new record date of April 29, 2002 
(from April 1, 2002) has been established for this payment. The company will pay $73.50 
interest and $0.55125 interest on interest (at 15% from April 16 to May 3, 2002) per $1,000 p.a. 
on May 3, 2002. 
 
 Members are advised that trades executed “with interest from April 15, 2002” for 
settlement dates April 16, 2002, up to and including April 29, 2002 should include a reverse 
due-bill from the buyer to the seller representing the six month interest (plus interest on interest) 
previously due on April 15, 2002.  These reverse due-bills should be redeemed on May 3, 2002. 
 
 
Pacific Dunlop Limited – American Depository Receipts (NASDAQ:PDLPY)  
 
 Concurrent with a 1 for 5 reverse split and name change of the ordinary shares of Pacific 
Dunlop Limited, the outstanding ADR’s (PDLPY) will undergo a 1 for 5 reverse split and name 
change.  The ADR to ordinary share ratio is 1 ADR representing 4 ordinary shares (1:4) which  
will not change. 
 
 The reverse split and name change will be effective on The Nasdaq Stock Market, Inc. 
(Nasdaq) on April 30, 2002, whereby the name will change to Ansell Limited and the symbol 
will change to ANSL.  It is expected that both these actions will result in a price adjustment to 
ANSL. 
 
 For further information concerning the ratio change, please contact the Agent:  The Bank 
of New York. 
 
 Questions regarding this notice should be directed to:  Market Data Integrity Department, 
(203) 375-9609. 
 
   Dorothy L. Kennedy 
   Director 
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